Literature

As I rotate off the Literature Committee, I would like to offer my sincere thanks to past and present members of the Literature Sub Committee for all their hard work, commitment and support over the last four years. It has been an absolute privilege and pleasure to work with you all.
The Literature Committee has the pleasure in presenting to the Fellowship two posters for consideration by Conference 2014.

Any member of the Fellowship who has comments, questions or suggestions about these pieces of literature should contact the Literature Committee before the 31st March 2014. This will give us time to make a considered and appropriate response to ensure the best possible outcome for the Fellowship. The Literature Committee can be contacted through GSO.

Again this year the Literature is being distributed electronically. Hard copies will be sent to those without email addresses, and to those delegates who request printed versions.

Literature to be presented at Conference 2014

 Posters
1. If drink is costing you more than money
2. Trapped? There is a way out

Literature going to committee

Requested by Electronic Communications Sub Committee, the following amendments to The AA Service Handbook & The AA Structure Handbook.

1. To approve the revised wording of Chapter Three (AA and Electronic Communications) of The AA Service Handbook for Great Britain.

2. To approve the revised wording on Page 114 (AA (GB) Website) of The AA Structure Handbook for Great Britain.

 If approved, revised wording would go into the next reprint of these publications.

Willie Mac
